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Arundel Quayside Wall Collapse – Update 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that following completion of emergency wall stabilisation and flood 
defence works carried out by the Environment Agency and West Sussex Fire and Rescue Service 
at River Road in Arundel, a significant part of the quay wall at River Road between the A27 
Arundel Bypass bridge and the Old Arundel bridge in the town centre at Queen Street and 
the High Street remains in a weakened condition or has collapsed. 
 
Debris in the river is marked by a yellow spherical buoy, in position 50º 51.17’N, 000º 33.39’W 
which is unlit. 
 
This section of the harbour should be navigated at DEAD SLOW and with NO WASH until further 
notice. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
21st January 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[Amended at request of WSFR 27

th
 Jan 16] 


